
 

 
 

 
 

24th March 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
 
 I’m sure you will appreciate the importance of reading for pleasure in our lives and the positive benefits this 
has. This is just as important for your children, and we are delighted to share with you an online reading package that 
has been launched in school this week called myON. This platform gives students access to over 6000 digital reading 
books both fiction and non-fiction and allows them to track how much they are reading each week and progress they 
are making.  
 
 
We will be using this to read in tutor time each week and throughout the school. Please encourage your son/daughter 
to continue their reading at home. You can do this by asking them to show you myOn on their iPad, asking them about 
what they are reading and reading with them.  
  
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Mrs S Prescott  
Associate Assistant Head 

 
 
 
 

 

 


